
TREES AND PLANTS THAT SHOULD NOT BE REMOVED OR TOPPED 

We have a 35+ year old subdivision and most of our trees and other plants were here before 
many of you moved in - they are part of our character. 

The following trees and plants should not be topped or removed as it would destroy their 
aestheƟcs: 

 Palms 
 Saguaros 
 Italian Cypress 
 OcoƟllos 
 Yuccas 

There are other species that can be pruned by a qualified arborist, including Mesquites and 
Acacias. Please contact the Maintenance CommiƩee if you would like to have a tree within the 
common area pruned. The Maintenance CommiƩee will coordinate the work with the arborist 
and the homeowner will be required to pay for the work. 

ExcepƟons will be made for any tree or plant interfering with the structural integrity of a 
homeowner’s property. 


